From: Dominic Anzalone

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 1:59 PM

To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org>; rosanita.ratcliff@gmail.com

Subject: Video response to renter council meeting



Renter commission,

I made a quick video where I outline some of my feedback in regards to your last meeting. We want to build a tool that includes everything you want, currently the city has nothing to support renters. Please, watch this 5 minute video.

https://share.icloud.com/photos/03dutLVpA6qDCzWNWB4x4r3Mg

Dominic Anzalone

CEO - CityWIse Software